
Answers to questions on notice 

Randwick City Council 
Ms Stella Agagiotis 



There was a question on notice in relation to the use of patron ID scanners at venues in our area. 

I can advise that there are no 'high risk' venues and 'prescribed areas' in the Randwick LGA as 
specified in the Liquor Act 2001. We understand that some of the larger venues in Coogee may 
voluntarily use ID scanners and that all registered clubs use ID scanners as a condition of entry into 
their premises. 
We are seeking further advice on this matter and can come back to you next week. 
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